
City of Raton RFP No. 2023-0715 
Specialized Professional Services Related to Renovations of the Historic Kearny Building  

    RFP Questions and Answers 

Responses to these questions are being provided publicly to all possible offerors.   

 

Question #1: Is there a page limit for the response to the Kearny School Facility RFP (#2013-0715)? 
 
Response:  The wording for section J. Proposal Content was not clearly stated.  There is no page limit for 
the proposal but the format is limited to 8-1/2” x 11” with foldout sheets allowed up to 11 x 17 in size.   
 
 
Question #2:  Is a certificate of insurance required in the response for the Kearny School Facility RFP 
(#2023-0715)? 
 
Response:   The Certificate of Insurance is not required to be submitted with the proposal but would be 
required only if your firm is selected and would be required during execution of a contract.  
 
 
 
 
Responses provided by: 
Michael Anne Antonucci, City Treasurer & 
Chief Procurement Officer  
September 15, 2023 

 


